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Maintenance has received water test results from the Mt Environmental Labs, in 
compliance with the MT DEQ Lead in Schools drinking/cooking water testing. 
Samples taken from the 7 schools, and WBH and daycare showed “No Lead 
Detected.” Also the staff has been busy preparing for graduation. Clean-up and 
mowing of school grounds. In addition we have been ordering/stocking summer 
custodial supply orders. Responded to 92 work orders, all repairs or service calls.

BHS:
Assist in set-up, clean-up and decoration for Prom, hang lights, run electric wiring 
from electric panel to gym, lobby for lights and music, also the stage and red carpet 
entrance for spotlights. 
  
BMS:
Replace 2 broken windows, 8th grade pod. 

BES:
Respond to backed up plumbing, snaked line and replaced broken clean out cap, 
system restored. Install condensate neutralizing kits for boilers, to raise the pH 
balance for safe discharge into drain systems.

NAPI:
Install condensate neutralizing kits for boilers, to raise the pH balance for safe 
discharge into drain systems.

VC:
Repaired leak from wall heating unit.

KWB:
Repaired leak from the air handler, tighten union, replace worn fan belt.

BABB:
Restore freon to supply freezer in kitchen.  


